
POST 82/INGLEWOOD February 2025

Our next Post 82 members’ meeting is February 13 at 1900 hours. Dinner is Japanese Chicken Curry over white rice. 
Dinner is free; cash donations are encouraged to cover the cost. 

Post 82’s M110 Howitzer Has Arrived

Post 82 member Jimmy Mitchell, 
owner of Dad’s Towing, coordi-
nated the delivery and placement 
of our new display on Wednesday, 
February 5. 

Around the Post

Far left: Color guard; Top cen-
ter: Solo Stove donated to the 
post; Bottom center: Member 
Steve Winters played Taps for 
Midwinter Conference. Above: 
Chess game on Friday night. 
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